Licking Heights Alumni Association, Inc.

Meeting Minutes for May 17, 2005

Regular Meeting

Officers and Directors Attending:





 [A quorum was present].
Officers: Dan McDonnell, Tom Dunkle, Bev DeNune and Karen Joseph

Directors: Milly Shaffer, Barb Triplett, Howard Emswiler and Judy Goglin (Absent: Jim Lenhart and Bobbie Lenhart)

President Dan McDonnell called the regular meeting to order at 7:14 pm.  (Adjourned 8:05)

The reading of the minutes of the last meeting was waived; motion by Barb Triplett, second by Karen Joseph, motion carried.  [Minutes are posted on the website and provided to members prior to the meeting.]

President’s Report: 

Dan said that he will be at the high school awards ceremony this coming Monday.  At that time he will present this year’s scholarship award to one lucky graduate. He is making a certificate to present to that student.  It was suggested that the Association invite him and his parents to the banquet as our guest.  Motion by Barb Triplett, second by Howard Emswiler, motion carried.  Tom will get the name from the Licking County Foundation and call Dan with it tomorrow.

Vice President’s Report:

Tom Reported that he has been in touch with the Licking County Foundation.  The selection committee has made their selection according to our criteria.  The high school principle and guidance counselor will be advised of the students name this week by mail.  The name of the winner will be announced Monday at the awards ceremony.

Treasurer’s Report:

Bev reported that the only transaction was a deposit she made today.  The current balance is $4,180.23.

Brick Committee:

Dan reported that the roof is on and it looks great.  Bev and Dan were checking with local landscapers that may donate some time and material to the project.  Members of the banquet committee will try to have flowers planted in the front before the banquet.  Dan said that the banquet would be the last opportunity to purchase wall bricks.  He does not want to discount the last remaining brick and wants to finish the project on schedule with blank bricks.

Banquet Committee Report:

The Committee reported that everything is on schedule and there doesn’t appear to be any problems.  They ask for volunteers to help setup on Friday between 1:00 pm – 4:00 pm and also Saturday between 9:00 am – 12:00 pm. 

Texas Hold’m Committee Report:   (There was no report given.)

Old Business:  (Nothing to discuss)
New Business:

Nomination Committee recommends the current officers/directors with Barbara Blanton as Secretary.

Karen Joseph moved to adjourn, second by Bev, motion carried.

Tom Dunkle

Vice President and Secretary Pro Tem 

